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Mission 

 Enable exemplary patient care, teaching and research 

 

We Value: 

 A Professional Staff that is engaged, empowered, accountable and responsible 

 Creating and working in a culture of trust 

 Working in an organization that is responsible, innovative, and supportive 

 Service and responsibility to our patients over self-interest 

 Exemplifying the stated values of the organization that we work in 

 

Within our objectives we: 

1) Promote COLLABORATION by: 

 Providing opportunities for professional development. 

2) Encourage INNOVATION by: 

 Providing a leadership opportunity for Professional Staff  

 

As such, we invite applications for bursary toward leadership development conferences, meetings, 

activities like: 

 Leadership Development for Physicians in Academic Health Centers, Harvard 

 American Association of Physician Leadership (Certified Physician Executive or Masters) 

 The International Leadership Development Program for Physicians, Harvard 

 International Masters for Healthcare Leadership & Management, McGill 

 American College of Surgeons 

 Any other conference or meeting focusing on leadership development 



          Con’d 

Criteria: 

 All applicants must be a voting member of the PSO (Active, and Modified Active) 

 All applicants must have paid their current membership fees 

 First time applications will be considered prior to a previously successful applicant 

 Application must be for leadership development courses, conferences or experiences 

 The event/course/program applied for must start or have started in this academic year.  

 Original receipts must be provided for re-imbursement. 

 Submit a brochure outlining the course/program/experience 

 Provide a budget for the program/course/experience 

 

How to apply: 

 

Complete the application form and email it with the required supporting documentation 

to PSOExecutive@sjhc.london.on.ca 

 

Bursary Amount: 

 

The PSO has allocated $20, 000 for disbursement to applicants applying for leadership development 

programs in this upcoming academic year 2018-2019. 

 

Call for applications: 

The call for applications will occur each academic year and review of applications will occur at the PSO 

executive meetings to be held this year in May 15, 2018. As such the deadline for applications for this 

year is May 11, 2018. For a list of PSO Executive Meeting dates please see the PSO website.  
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